
Tucson, AZ 

June 21, 2024 

Eller College Admissions Committee 
McClelland Hall 204 
1130 E. Helen St. 
Tucson, Arizona 85721-0108 

Dear Eller College Admissions Committee: 

I am writing to express my enthusiasm for majoring in Finance at the Eller College of 
Management. I have chosen Finance because I am deeply interested in understanding the 
dynamics of financial markets, investment strategies, and corporate finance. I aspire to pursue a 
career in investment banking, leveraging my knowledge to assist businesses and individuals in 
making informed financial decisions. 

As treasurer for the Business Club, I gained valuable experience managing the club's budget, 
tracking expenses, and ensuring financial accuracy. Through this experience, I developed strong 
analytical skills and learned the importance of thorough financial management. My work as a 
sales associate at Target further developed my communication and customer service skills by 
assisting customers, resolving issues, and ensuring a positive shopping experience. I also gained 
valuable insights into inventory management and sales strategies. These experiences have 
equipped me with a strong foundation in financial records, customer relations and strategic 
thinking, which are essential skills for a successful career in Finance. 

The Eller College’s emphasis on hands-on learning and collaboration aligns perfectly with my 
goals. My passion for finance, combined with my analytical abilities and interpersonal skills, will 
enable me to actively participate in class discussions, group projects, and extracurricular 
activities. I am confident that I will thrive in the challenging and supportive environment at Eller 
and that my contributions will positively impact my peers and the wider community. Thank you 
for considering my application. 

Sincerely, 

Wilbur Wildcat 
Wilbur Wildcat 


